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FOCUSING ON

MENTAL
HEALTH

UPCOMING EVENT!

Our incredible youth division of Los Ojos de la Familia, Los Ojos de los Ninos, is
having their 3rd Annual Mental Health Event next month. Mental health is a key
issue in our society and especially for our young people, as they face significant

stress and anxiety for the future, at this pivotal time in their lives. Please share this
event with your friends and loved ones, and encourage your young people to come.

April 28, 6:00pm - 8:00pm
7114 Rio Grande Blvd NW

​Please RSVP and Share
For more information on this event or our Los Ninos division, please visit

https://www.losojosdelafamilia.org/los-ojos-del-la-ninos/

https://www.losojosdelafamilia.org/los-ojos-del-la-ninos/
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